Mumeishi Rendo Club

President: THolt 32 Tilney Rd Southall Middx 01-571 3374

CITY LINK INTERNATIONAL OPEN KENDO CLUB CHAMPIONSHIPS SATURDAY 23RD NOVEMBER 1985

Dear Kendo Friend,

If you or your Club entered last year's City Link Open, please accept our thanks for helping to make it such an exciting and successful occasion. Many old and new friends from all over Europe took part in the championships and joined us at the championship dinner in the evening. This year we may also receive entries from the United States of America and Canada.

As this is the 12th year of the championships, we anticipate an even greater participation than before and so we are holding this year's City Link Open at the Queensmead Leisure Centre, Victoria Road, South Ruislip, Middlesex on Saturday 23rd November, 1985.

This year's championship dinner will be a three course meal at £8.75. held as last year at Collinades Restaurant, Civic Centre, Uxbridge, Middlesex at 20.00 hrs. for 20.30 hrs. Transport will be provided if required. Please join us for this good evening of food and drink, the bar will be open until late!

The Master Brewer Motel are again offering preferential room rates for the Friday and Saturday nights of £16.20. each person per night sharing a twin, or £14.00. each person per night sharing a triple room, which includes full English Breakfast, service and VAT.

Please find enclosed application forms for accommodation, dinner tickets and entry forms for the championships. Please send in your application forms and entry fees as soon as possible so that we may make provisional arrangements. Closing dates for entries will be 10 November 1985 and for accommodation 1st November 1985.

We look forward to seeing you and your friends at Ruislip, West London in November, and wish you every success.

Yours faithfully,

Terry Holt

